
         
 
 

 
 
March 31, 2020 
 
RE: Coronavirus 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
Due to the Coronavirus---As of 3:00 P.M. Tuesday March 17th2020 The 
Office Staff  Started Working Remotely from their homes and the 
Office will remain closed until Further notice. 
 

***There is a drop slot at the front door of Main office for drop offs*** 
 
You can reach the office staff with any questions or concerns at the Phone numbers /  
E mails listed below during normal business hours of 8:30 A.M.—4:30 P.M. 
 
Fran Coulter—             781-460-9107             fcoulter@woburnhousing.org 
Charles Moran—        781-460-9492              cmoran@woburnhousing.org 
Amanda Avelares-      781-460-9177              aavelares@woburnhousing.org 
David Keating—          781-460-9250              dkeating@@woburnhousing.org 
Leslie Gangi—              781-460-9337              lgangi @woburnhousing.org 
Christine DiMartino—781-460-9387              cdimartino@woburnhousing.org 
Maintenance Dept --   781-933-3457              Emergency only  
 
Maintenance will be working cleaning the Elderly buildings as we described in an earlier 
notice. 
 
But will only be handling emergency work orders till the office reopens  
by calling 781-933-3457 
 
 

you can also check our website with up to date information 
www.woburnhousing.org 

 
Sincerely, 
 
WHA MANAGEMENT TEAM 
 

This is an important notice. Please have it translated.   Ceci est important. Veuillez faire traduire. 
Este e um aviso importante. Aueria manda-lo traduzir.  DAY LA MOT BAN THONG CAO QUAN TRONG 
XIN VUI LONG CHO DICH LAI THONG CAO AY Este es un aviso importante. Sirvase mandarlo traducir. 
 


